
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: October 14, 2021 

Item description/summary: 

Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) update. This is required by state law to be updated every 5 
years and must be in place to receive loans and grants from most federal and state agencies. Our last 
UWMP was adopted and certified in 2017 but was a 2016 plan. We have a quote from a consultant 
who would help us prepare the update to the plan.  

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

Funding by water capacity fee admin.  

 

Employee Feedback 

None 

 

Sample Motion: 

Move to approve the proposal by West Yost for the update of the OPUD Urban Water Management 
Plan.  

Prepared by: 

John Tillotson, P.E., General Manager 

 

 


